
MINUTES
from Wighton Parish Council Meeting

held on Monday 20th August, 2018 in the Methodist Chapel

Councillors Present Chairman S.Temple, Cllrs.G.Brett Reynolds, S.Trend and
T.Green.

Apologies Cllrs.J.Savoury, T.Guillory and J.Harrison.

Minutes and Matters Arising
Minutes of the meeting held on 14th May 2018 were approved as a correct record 
and signed by the Chairman.
Defibrillator. Cllr.G.Brett Reynolds advised that the defibrillator had been placed
on the side of the Village Hall close to the door and was ready for use and that he 
would organise a demonstration to volunteer first responders.
Right of Way across land close to Water Hall.  Cllr.J.Savoury reported that she 
was attempting to make contact with former residents of the village regarding their 
use of the footpath across the land but was finding it rather difficult, she would how-
ever keep trying.
Meeting with Highways Engineer.   The Chairman reported that he met with the 
Highways Engineer to discuss concerns raised by village residents with regard to 
the speed of vehicles approaching the road junctions at the Copys Green end of the 
village and was awaiting his report.   

Finance 
The clerk advised that since the May meeting payment had been made to:

K & M Lighting Services (Lighting Maintenance) £115,70
Wighton Methodist Chapel (Room Rent) £40.00

Planning
Ref: PF/18?1398 Proposed erection of 6,600 tonne box Potato Store, Land
At Bunkers Hill, Egmere
Ref: PF/18/1087 Erection of detached Cartshed, Bungalow, Copys Green, Wighton.
No Objections were raised to either of the above applications and North Norfolk 
District Council, Planning Department advised accordingly.

Cemetery
A letter had been received regarding the condition of the cemetery which was
taken up with the person responsible for its maintenance who stated that 
during the extremely hot weather, it was difficult to keep the grass surrounds
looking their best.   He also reported that some of the fencing was in need of
repair.   Cllr.G. Brett-Reynolds said he would see what repairs were needed
and report back.      

Correspondence 
In addition to correspondence forwarded via the internet, letters had been received 
from the following:

North Norfolk District Council  -  Norfth Norfolk Local Plan – NFA
North Norfolk District Council  -  Council’s Gambling Policy Review  

For information only.
Power Networks  -  Regarding extreme weather conditions  NFA
Norfolk ALC – Hazardous Waste Disposal Days



Norfolk Parishes Website Team  -  Changing from Gallomanor to Broadband  
-      -                                                                     Digital    NFA

North Norfolk District Council  -  Centenary Commemorations of the Armistice
End of WW!     

Cty.Cllr.Dr.Marie Strong  -  E-mail circulated re: Buses, Scams, Blue Badge 
Scheme, Recycling Centres and Parish Partnerships.

Merchant Navy Day  -  NFA
North Norfolk District Council  -  Drawings referring to Hedgerow Removal

by Anglian Water.

Any Other Business
The Clerk was asked to contact Highways with regard to a road sign which had
been damaged and left lying on the grass bank between Buddells Lane and the 
High Street junction with Walsingham Road and also the need for a Hump Back 
Bridge sign along Whey Curd Road towards Walsingham  

Next Meeting  -  Monday 12th November 2018.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.25pm

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………..      Date……………………………………………………..


